
M I N U T E S 0 F T H E M E E T I N G 

DURHAM KENNEL CLUB 

June 20, 1981 

This was a very brief meeting held at the annual picnic. 

Marge White announced show handling classes would be starting on 
July 1 through August 5. 

Connie Howard would be in charge of beginner classes and Sue Geesler 
in charge of advanced classes. 

There would be no puppies in the advanced classes. 

Cost - $15.00 for non-members 
7.50 for members 
3.00 per night on a nightly basis 

Announcement was made that Bill and Bonnie Tolbert would be leaving 
us because they were moving to Florida. 

Pat Lawrence explained the Sharon Sawyer Memorial Award which was 
being established in her honor at Durham Technical Institute. Each 
member was urged to support the Fund. 

Voted in as associate member was Michael Stewart. 

Dr. Melinda Synder was announced as candidate for associate 
membership to be voted in at next meeting. 

Marge White reminded everyone the Clubhouse would be open on 
Tuesday evenings during the summer. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
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